This message is being sent to Win Hallett.
Dear Win,
I hope that this message finds you well.  I am contacting you in regards to your presentation during the upcoming Nature and the Network:  the 2008 National Conference on Urban Ecosystems, scheduled for May 28 – 30, 2008 in Orlando, Florida.

Our opening general session will include a welcome presentation, with an overview of the conference sessions.  To include a variety of our speakers in this introduction, we have a request:

*  Please send one or two PowerPoint slides that represent your specific presentation.

*  The slides do not need to be directly from your presentation, only representative.

*  For each slide, please include one sentence describing what the slide represents, and how it relates to your presentation.

While providing these materials are not mandatory, your contributions will help to promote your presentation during the opening general session.

All slides and text should be sent via e-mail no later than Friday, May 9.  Thank you in advance for your assistance.  I look forward to hearing from you.

Regards,

Kate Cantrell

American Forests

734 15th Street, NW, Suite 800; Washington, DC 20005

T (202) 737-1944 x 238  F (202) 737-2457  E kcantrell@amfor.org
